
PLEASE RETURN TO THE LMC NO LATER THAN September 4. 

___________________________________________________   ___________ 

(Student Name          Class 

has my permission to participate in the after school Book Buzz program. 

At 3:15 my child will (please choose one):  WALK HOME 

           BE PICKED UP 

                     GO TO KIDS’ ZONE 

Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________________ 

Email:________________________ Phone: __________________ 

Signature________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Mrs. Barr, FES Library, 630.444.8670  Cbarr@geneva304.org  

Jessica Parker, Geneva Public Library, 630.313.1015 JParker@gpld.org 

Book Buzz is presented by Fabyan School and the  

Geneva Public Library District.  
 

Come to the first meeting prepared to talk about your favorite 

book— whether it’s a chapter book, picture book, or             

non-fiction title.  We’ve got a great discussion and activity 

planned.  

Join other 4th & 5th graders 

who love reading and talking 

about books ! 

We’ll meet from 2:15-3:15 pm  

in the Fabyan School Library 
 

September 14 

October 5 

November  2 

mailto:JParker@gpld.org

